
November 20.2006 

Countv of Santa Cruz 
HOUSING ADVISORY COMMISSION 

701 OCEAN STREET - 4'" FLOOR, SANTA CRUZ, CA 95060 

(831) 454-2580 FAX: (831)454-2131 TDD (831)4542123 

TO: HOUSING ADVISORY COMMISSION 

FROM: Carlos Landaverty, Housing Planner 

Subject: Discussion on Vacation Rentals and Environmental Review issues 
pertaining to the identification of 30-32 acres for Affordable Housing. 

At the last HAC meeting, Commissioners requested information from County Planning 
Department relating to vacation rentals, and information regarding Environmental 
Review issues pertaining to the identification of 30-32 acres for Affordable Housing per 
the Housing Element. Glenda Hill, Principal Planner responsible for the Policy Section 
of the Planning Department will attend the December HAC meeting to further discuss 
these issues. 

7 


